

Fishergate Primary School Newsletter

6.9.24

LOOKING FORWARDS TO ANOTHER FABULOUS YEAR

It is so lovely being back at school after the long summer break and seeing the children in their new classes. They have come back with their usual zest for life and enthusiasm and, as always, they are showing real care and kindness to others.

We started the term with our usual Global fortnight and are looking forward to welcoming you to Global evening at 6pm on Friday 13th. More details are further down this newsletter.

A date for your diaries – so that you can make sure that you send your child in looking how you would like them to – the school photographer will be in to take photos on September 18th. Please note that there is absolutely no obligation to buy a set.

DATES

Fri 13th – Passport Day and Global Evening

LIBRARY

We are really hoping we can run the popular library clubs on Tuesday and Friday lunchtimes again this year, but still need some parent volunteers. Have a look at the attached poster that has gone out and let the office know if you are willing to help.

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE

Early days for news – but keep an eye on this space for future events!

What does FoF do?

FoF brings together the parents, carers, family members and teachers of the children in our school and helps to create our inclusive community. Regular fundraising events and projects through the year are very sociable and are enjoyed by the children and their families, alike. The funds raised each year go directly to the school to further the enrichment of our children's learning journeys, often in the form of equipment, tools, treats and subsidising trips, experiences and more.



PHASE UPDATES

EYU – We have had a lovely first week back in Early Years, we have been meeting our newest little Fishergate friends at stay and play sessions in school and at home visits with families. Next week we will be meeting our new nursery friends.

Year 1/2 - KS1 have had a great first week back learning about India, Turkey and Mexico. We've been making flags, learning songs and have even made some Mexican wrestling masks!

Year 3/4 – Yr 3/4 have impressed us this week with fantastic behaviour and enthusiasm for learning. The children have been having exploring their global country- Bhutan, China or Greece and have produced some super work. We can't wait to meet their parents at global evening next week.

Y5/6 - It's all go in Year 5/6 where we have designed our own Birkenstocks, choreographed a Canadian folk dance and created Cubist self-portraits!



GLOBAL EVENING

We would like to invite you to our Global Evening on Friday 15th September from 6.00-7.30.

Come along and have a look around all the amazing countries we have been studying for the last two weeks. Global evening is also a wonderful opportunity to see your child's classroom, appreciate their work, and chat informally to the teachers.

Please could you bring food to share from another country, sweet or savoury. You might even want to bring a dish from the country your child has been studying. (Remember, it must be nut-free.) We will use both the Upper and Lower Halls as this is such a popular event. Please could KS1 families leave their food on the tables provided in the Lower Hall, while KS2 families leave theirs in the Upper Hall.

School will provide a free glass of wine and any help clearing up afterwards is much appreciated!

Your passport to an amazing trip around the globe will only cost £2.00, payable on the door.

MRS ENGLEMAN

Glenys has asked me to say a huge thank you, from her, for all of the kind wishes and gifts. She said that it made her feel very cherished and valued.



GOODBYE FOR NOW

Harriet Champness starts her maternity leave next week. Her last day in school is Tuesday. We all wish her the best of times and are looking forward to meeting the new addition to her family.